Basketball Pitch Named After Zaza Pachulia will be Built in Gori

11 December 2018

The Basketball pitch relevent to modern standards will be built in Gori with the joint engagement of Shida Kartli Administrative Office, the Gori Municipality City Hall, Gori State-teaching University and "Galf" Company. The basketball pitch will be named after Zaza Pachulia and opened in the future year.

"I'd like to inform you that one more successful partnership among the state structures and private sector was founded today. The Basketball pitch relevent to modern standards will be built in Gori with the joint engagement of Shida Kartli Administrative Office, the Gori Municipality City Hall, Gori State-teaching University and "Galf" Company. We have already signed the quadripartite memorandum. The basketball pitch will be named after Zaza Pachulia. As far as I know, similar projects are planned to be implemented throughout Georgia. Gori, is the first town after Tbilisi, where concrete works have already begun for starting construction and it is confirmed by the relevant documentation. I am glad that the collaboration among the local state structures and private sector will support a healthy lifestyle of young generation. The basketball pitch named after Zaza Pachulia will be exploited next year",-said Giorgi Khojevanishvili.